
They all agree and are okay with the proposed re-zoning and the notes are as follows: 

5408 Maple Valley Drive - 6/8/17 - Talked personally with property owner's mother who 
appreciated the consideration of letting them know and would let her son know. 

5412 Maple Valley Drive - 6/8/17 - Talked personally with Mrs. Armah who was okay with 
changes. 

5513 Southwest Drive - 6/8/17 - Talked personally with the tenant's son who was okay with 
changes and I asked him to let his mother know. 

5601 Southwest Drive - Living Word Church - 6/8/17 - Talked with Denny Beavers over the 
phone who asked questions about the change but was okay with re-zoning it back to residential. 

5411 Shad Drive - 6/8/17 - Talked with Norma Mouser on the phone and she was okay with 
changes. 
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